St. Peter’'s Academy East Bridgford - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ Subject: History Date: 21/4/17
Mrs Gilbey/
Mr Walsh

Task/ Expectation:

We hope you all enjoyed the Easter holiday break. The weather was actually
pleasant for a change. The children have returned to school full of enthusiasm
once again and we have enjoyed hearing about their holiday adventures.

Mr Walsh has now returned from his second school placement and will now
remain with us until the end of the school year.

We are getting very excited about some of the Egyptian homework that is
starting to arrive in school. Quite a few parents have requested an extension
to the original deadline date as their child’s “masterpiece” is taking longer than
expected! Therefore for homework this week the task is simply to finish any
Egyptian homework if necessary and to concentrate on times tables (results
this week were mixed which is understandable after a long break)

We are really looking forward to our residential visit to Duke’s Barn in June
and would like to invite you to an information meeting about this visit on
Wednesday May 10" at 3.40pm in the Year 3 classroom. If you are unable
to make this meeting, we will send all the information via your child the
following day and it will also be available via the class 3 page on the school
website.

Times tables will take place as usual next Wednesday — thank you for your
continued support with this. Also, please ensure that your child has the correct
kit for outdoor P.E. on the field every Monday afternoon (weather permitting)

Thank you.

To be returned by Friday 28th April

Thank you far helping your child with their work.

Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.

If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’'s work please do
this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will ensure you receive a response.




